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I am totally opposed to bill LD 2283. We already have a Yellow Flag law in place 
which is working very well, as I understand from various law enforcement sources.  
This bill is just another attempt to take away citizens 2nd Amendment rights which 
we have under the Constitution.  Red Flag Laws are an overreach and are 
unconstitutional. I will not support anyone who works against the best interests of 
their citizens. Please vote NO on this terrible bill. 


